
Here are some pics from

the Glow Art Show, on

May 28 !  All grade levels

created and contributed

space themed art for

this show.  Thank you to

all those who helped

with set up, clean up,

and attended the event.
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Art Room Happenings...
Kinder and 1  - Currently designing our dream homes, while
learning about the Elements of Form and Space.
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2  and 3  - Finishing our Mini Weavings.nd rd

4  and 5  - Finishing our Clay Pairsth th

Upcoming Art Events...

June 13th, 9:20-11:20am:  Cedar
Wood Field Day - Face Painting
hosted in the Art Room

June 7 , 10am-1pm:  Healthy
Heart Fair - Come visit Mrs.
Versdahl at the Art Booth @
Everett Memorial Stadium!
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Many Thank Yous!

Thank you to all the Cedar Wood
families and students who gave
me such amazing and thoughtful
gifts during Teacher Appreciation
week!  

Thank you also to all the parent
volunteers who helped out in Art
Class this year.  From assisting
with classes, to helping prep
enough looms for all the 2  and
3  graders, your time and
support this school year was very
much appreciated!
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Glow Show Success!


